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 Tuesday 11
th

 June 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Sports Day – Friday, 28
th

 June 2019 - 9.30 am 

Memorial Park, Wickford 

 

We would like to invite you to this year’s sports day to be held in the Memorial Park, Whist Drive, 

Wickford.  This will be a morning session starting promptly at 9.30 am.  Please make your way straight to 

the park and we will meet you there with the children after registration.  Here is all the key information you 

will need for the day: 

 

 Children to arrive at school at the normal time for registration.  Teachers will then escort children to 

the park. 

 Please bring children to school wearing their p.e. shorts, trainers and a t.shirt in the colour of their 

house group: 

                   Roho      – red 

                   Fanikio   – yellow 

                   Ukweli    – blue 

                   Heshima – green 

 Please provide children with their usual drinking bottle filled with water and a cap/sun hat. 

 Ensure sun cream is applied at home so children are protected during the morning. 

 The event will begin promptly at 9.30 a.m. and will end at 11.30 a.m. to allow children to return to 

school for their usual school lunches. 

 

A polite reminder to not take images or film the children, to do so will jeopardise the event going 

ahead next year. Whilst in a public place we do expect for the safeguarding procedures to be adhered 

to. Thank you in advance 

We look forward to seeing you there for what will be a fun, enjoyable and hopefully sunny morning! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

The teachers of The Wickford Church of England School. 
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